
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 31, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael H. Schill 

President 

University of Oregon 

1226 University of Oregon 

Eugene, OR 97403-1226 

 

Dear President Schill: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken concerning the Spring 2018 

Year One Mission and Core Themes Report of the University of Oregon by the Northwest Commission 

on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on June 27–29, 2018.  This action was taken after 

consideration of the University’s Report. 

 

Action: 

•   Accept the Spring 2018 Year One Report with no further action required. 

 

Future Evaluations: 

•   Spring 2020 Mid-Cycle Self-Evaluation Report and Visit. 

•   Spring 2024 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability Self-Evaluation Report and Visit. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Mac Powell at mpowell@nwccu.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sonny Ramaswamy  

President 

 

SR:rb 

 
cc:   Mr. Charles L. Triplett, Assistant Vice President for University Initiatives and Collaborations 

mailto:mpowell@nwccu.org

